HOW MUCH DOES AN ON THE JOB INJURY COST?
Let me introduce you to the Greater Hamilton Safety Council (GHSC) which has been serving southwestern Ohio for over 76 years.  We are a non-profit, non-governmental 501-C3 organization committed to making our region a safer place to live, work and play.  In addition, we can help control the cost of on the job injuries.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are many benefits to becoming a member of GHSC.  Not only will you be a partner in providing public education, but you will also be in a position to take advantage of our monthly Division Meetings, Networking, Safety Classes, and CPR Training.  These events can assist your business in improving your safety record, resulting in reduction of absences due to work-related injuries.
GHSC collaborates with the Bureau of Workers Compensation to offer businesses tools that will have a positive financial impact on annual premiums.  Let us show you ways to maximize your rebate savings on BWC insurance premiums.  
Our goal of providing knowledge and awareness of safety in our homes, workplaces, schools and roads is fulfilled by the following programs:
· Safety Divisional Meetings
· Defensive Driving Programs
· Educational Programs
· Community Involvement
Our service extends to area schools with the Seat Belt program for 3rd graders and Mock Crash/Mock Trial for high school students.  Our crowning jewel is Safety Town for four and five year olds, 6-8 year olds, and 6-10 year old children with developmental disabilities, which teaches fire safety, proper street crossing, gun safety and Stranger Danger.  By instilling safe behavior in our youth, we hope they develop good decision making skills as adults living in our community and possibly working for your business.
We invite you to visit our website at www.hamiltonsafety.com to become acquainted with our various programs, safety division meeting topics and community projects.  
For more information about becoming a member of Greater Hamilton Safety Council please email gtrhamsc@hamiltonsafety.com or call 513-896-5333.  We look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Christina Donahue
Manager
Greater Hamilton Safety Council
